
  

EVENTS ELSEWHERE 

Singer/songwriter Garth Hewitt`s “Against the Grain “ tour comes to 

Beckminster Methodist Church on 12 September, 7.30 pm. See poster 

for more details. 

“Walk Where Jesus Walked…”  In February 2020 Julia and Paul will be leading 
a trip to the Holy Land - 9 days based in Galilee, Jerusalem and Bethlehem. To 
find out more about this amazing opportunity please come to an Introductory 

Evening on Thursday 04 October - 7.30pm at The Church At Perton. This will be 
the chance to find out all the details, whet your appetite, and ask questions. 
Coming to this initial meeting does not commit you! 

 

CC SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

COFFEE MORNING & RAFFLE: On Saturday 15 September – 10.30 – 

12.30pm, helping Josh Morris who is raising funds for his charity work 

abroad next year.  Offers of cakes & raffle prizes: please speak to Les 

Key – 01902 750606.  Many thanks. 

 

 

WELCOME 

There will be special collections for Christian Aid’s work with flood victims 
in Kerala at all services this Sunday. 

Christ Church:  

8.00am          Communion                 Rev Phil Wootton            

11.00am         Parish Communion      Rev Carol Harley, Rev Phil Wootton &  
                                                      Rev Ness Tobin 
                                                     
Prayer ministry is normally available after the service near the Lady Chapel    

 

Good Shepherd                                                       

9.30am           Family Communion      Rev Phil Wootton & David Hughes 

                                                    

COLLECT 

Lord God, defend your Church from all false teaching 

and give to your people knowledge of your truth, that we may enjoy 

eternal life in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

PRAYER AFTER COMMUNION 

Keep, O Lord, your Church, with your perpetual mercy; 

and, because without you our human frailty cannot but fall, 

keep us ever by your help from all things hurtful, 

and lead us to all things profitable to our salvation; through Jesus 

Christ our Lord. Amen. 

PARISH NOTICES: Christ Church and 

The Church of the Good Shepherd for the 

week beginning Sunday 09 September 2018 

The Fifteenth Sunday after Trinity 

PASTORAL: BOTH CHURCHES 
If you are aware of any member of our congregations who is unwell, going into 

hospital or just struggling in general, please let us know: 
For Christ Church contact Veronica Milward on 763468 or Liz Biddulph on 
618394. 
For Good Shepherd contact Chris Nickholds on 753969 or Jane Brough on 

762605.  

Rev Carol Harley is available for anyone who would like a confidential 

conversation about any matter. To make an appointment, please call her on 
755316. 

This Week’s Readings                   Next Week’s Readings 

Isaiah 35: 4-7a                            Isaiah 50: 4-9a 

Mark 7: 24-37                              Mark 8: 27-38 
 
If you would like a copy of today’s readings please ask a Sidesperson 

                                                       

Find us online at: www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

                           www.goodshepherdcastlecroft.co.uk 

email: info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Parish Office: 01902 238988 

 

Rector’s email: Rev Phil Wootton is contactable by email at philwootton@sky.com           

or tel: 01902 751116 

The Curate: Rev Ness Tobin is contactable by email at revnesstobin@aol.com                

or tel: 07854773432 

facebook addresses for both churches: 

    facebook.com/goodshepherd1954 

    facebook.com/cctettenhallwood 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STOP PRESS: Lynn Trenneary has made it back to Maridi, South 

Sudan. 

This Week: 

Monday                           2.00pm    Ladies Fellowship at CC – AGM & 

                                                      bring & buy 

Tuesday                          1.00pm    Funeral of Michael Burton at CC 

                             1.30 – 3.30pm    Place of Welcome at CC                                                                           

Wednesday                     9.30am    Communion Service at GS                              

Thursday                         7.30am   Prayer Breakfast at URC 

                                        9.30am   Communion Service at CC 

                                       12.30pm  Prayer Lunch at CC 

                                        2.00pm   Prayers for Parliament & Nation at CC                                         

Friday                     12.45-2.15pm   Little Angels at CC 

                                1.30-3.00pm   King’s School Yr 7 Welcome Service at  

                                                      CC 

Saturday               10.30-12.30pm  Fund raising coffee morning for Josh  

                                                      Morris at CC                              

PARISH NOTICES 
MOTHERS’ UNION:  in this area invites ladies in the congregation to join them 
on Thursday 13 September, 7 – 9pm at Medina Mosque for a “together time” with 

ladies from the Muslim faith.  Will all Mothers' Union members attending this 
event please remember that there will be food served. We look forward to the 
opportunity of taking part in this "Near Neighbours" initiative supported by 
"Transforming Communities".  If there are any problems please see me.  Thank 

you for your support. Val. 

PRAYERS FOR PARLIAMENT & NATION:  2pm on Thursday 13 Sept in 

Jubilee Room at CC, using prayers by the National Christian Trust.  

Copies of the new booklet for September to November are available at 

the back of CC for use at home. 

WONDERERS HOUSE GROUP: next meeting will be Tuesday 18 Sept at 

1 Woodfield Heights at 7.45 pm. New people always welcome. 

MOTHERS’ UNION: looks forward to meeting again after the Aug  

break. On Thursday 20 Sept at 2.00pm, Caroline Seaton will speak to us 

about her work with families and children at St Nicholas’s Church, 

Codsall. 

WOOD ROAD HOUSE GROUP: next meet on Thursday 20 Sept at 16 

Wood Rd.- 8.00 pm. Looking forward to seeing you.  George and Val. 

CONTACT COFFEE: The planning meeting will now take place on 

Thursday Sept 27 10.30am at the home of Velia Geekie (01902 

754867).  Please come along with your ideas and help plan the programme 

for the following year. 

WORLD’S BIGGEST COFFEE MORNING: GS are holding a Coffee 

Morning on Saturday 29 Sept 10.30am  - 12.00pm to raise funds for 

Macmillan Cancer Support. All are welcome. 

The POST CONFIRMATION group will next meet on Sunday 30 

September, 5.00pm, at the Church at Perton. 

 

SUPPORT FOR THE HOMELESS IN OUR CITY: A letter has been 

received from Ann Reaney from the charity “Good Shepherd Relief in 

Need” expressing sincere thanks to our congregation for the two major 

deliveries of a variety of clothing and household items which will be 

distributed to the homeless in our city. Ann has said in the letter that 

there is an urgent need for boys and girls clothing particularly between 

the ages of 5 to 10years of age therefore if you can help with this appeal 

it would be greatly appreciated. The need for clothing, household items 

such as crockery, cooking utensils, cutlery, curtains and furniture 

particularly beds and wardrobes continues. Larger items can be collected 

from your home by calling Ann on her mobile 07845003656.  Bless you all 

for this marvellous support for those less fortunate than ourselves. 

REGULAR SERVICES IN TETTENHALL WOOD PARISH 

Christ Church:      Sunday    8.00am  Holy Communion 

                                11.00 Sunday Praise [1st Sunday of the month] 

                                11.00am  Parish Communion [all other Sundays] 

                  Thursday    9.30am  Holy Communion 

Good Shepherd:    Sunday         9.30am   Family Communion 

Wednesday   9.30am   Holy Communion  

PRAYER POINTS 

Please include these items in your prayers this week: 

• Open Doors & like charities 

Our PCC, CCC, GSC & all sub committees 

• Those on dialysis 

Good Shepherd Prayer Area: Willow Bank, Lea Bank                            

 

SUNDAY 30 SEPTEMBER:  The 11am service at CC will include the 

dedication of the new cupboards which have been installed using funds 

from the 2016 anniversary year Legacy Project. 


